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June 8, 2021
 
Municipal Clerks: Please forward to your Mayor, Governing Body, and Department 
Heads.
 
To assist in providing guidance and information we have created a COVID-19 resource 
page. We will continue to update the page as we get pertinent information and include 
announcements in our Daily Updates.
 
******************************************************************************************************

Highlight Municipal Infrastructure Needs and Successes 
with #LeadWithInfrastructure
 
Please help us highlight the need for federal infrastructure funding in New Jersey on social
media.
 
As Congress debates the details of an infrastructure package with the Biden 
Administration, including how it is paid for, it is critical that New Jersey municipalities 
highlight infrastructure needs and successes on social media and tag federal members.
 
The League is asking that you help us to increase awareness by joining in our social 
media campaign and posting your own experiences.
 
Using the hashtags #RebuldWithUs and #LeadWithInfrastructure, the League 
is asking municipalities to share pictures, graphics and descriptions of 
local infrastructure needs and success stories that highlight road, bridge, pipes, and 
water infrastructure. 
 
The League has created a graphic that may be used in your posts when you do not have 
any accompanying photos or graphics. You can download this graphic on the 
League's Social Media Resource Center - right click on the image and save to your 
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computer.
 
Examples of tweets can be viewed on the League’s Social Media Sample Page.
 
Sign up for the League's Federal News Flash to have emails sent directly to your inbox on
this and other federal topics. For more on infrastructure funding, visit the National League 
of Cities' Infrastructure page.
 
Contact: Paul Penna, Legislative Analyst, ppenna@njlm.org, 609-695-3481 x110.
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